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      April 5, 2013 
 
Robert W. Turken, Esq. 
Bilzin Sumberg Baena Price & Axelrod LLP 
1450 Brickell Ave., 23rd Floor 
Miami, FL  33131 
 
 Re: JCI Jones Chemicals, Inc., et al., FTC File No. 111-0078 
 
Dear Mr. Turken: 
 
 The Federal Trade Commission’s Bureau of Competition has been conducting a 
nonpublic investigation to determine whether JCI Jones Chemicals, Inc. or any other 
manufacturers, distributors, or sellers of bleach have engaged, or are engaging, in conduct that 
violates Section 5 of the Federal Trade Commission Act, as amended, 15 U.S.C. § 45, 


